
CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
284 SOUTH AVENUE 

POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601 
 

 
        November 25, 2008 
 
 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
 

Re: Supplemental Benefit Credit 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
  
 In compliance with Ordering Clause No. 2 of the Commission’s Order in Cases 05-E-0934 and 
05-G-0935, issued and effective November 13, 2008, Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central 
Hudson” or “the Company), hereby files the tariff leaf listed below to become effective on December 1, 
2008. 
 

P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 
 

12th Revised Leaf No. 126 
 

The purpose of the revised tariff leaf is to offer a one-time supplemental benefit credit of $300 to 
each residential customer who receives a HEAP benefit for their Central Hudson bill during the 2008/2009 
HEAP Plan Year and is enrolled in, or eligible for, Central Hudson’s Enhanced Powerful Opportunities 
Program. A one-time supplemental benefit credit of $200 will be applied to the accounts of all remaining 
HEAP recipients during the 2008/2009 HEAP Plan Year. 

  
As directed in Ordering Clause No. 2 of the Commission’s November 13, 2008 Order in this Case, 

the requirements of 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law as to newspaper publication have been waived.  
 
Questions related to this filing should be directed to Amy Dittmar at (845) 486-5433. 

 
  
 
 
                                                    Yours very truly, 
 
 
                                               Michael L. Mosher 
          Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
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